
 

 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 
Notice: Public Meeting & Upcoming Improvements 
 

RIVERWALK SEAWALL REPLACEMENT PROJECT 
 
The City of Fort Lauderdale is finalizing 
the design for a seawall replacement 
project along the Riverwalk. This project 
aims to enhance resilience and 
accessibility in the area by replacing 
approximately 500 feet of seawall on 
the north side of New River. The project 
location extends along the Riverwalk, 
between the City’s pump house by the 
FEC railroad bridge on the west and the 
Andrews Avenue Bridge on the east. 
 

Project Overview 
 

• Seawall Replacement: Replacing 
approximately 500 feet of seawall. 

• Paver Reconstruction: Repairing damaged brick pavers in the area. 
• Floating Docks: Adding two floating docks to improve waterfront access. 
• Pump-Out Stations: Installing two pump-out stations for boater convenience. 

 

 
Community Meeting 
To keep neighbors and businesses informed, the City is hosting a public meeting to provide more 
details about the project’s scope and schedule. 
 
Meeting Details 
Date: Thursday, December 12 
Time: 6:30 p.m. 
Location: Marine Industries Association of South Florida (221 SW 3rd Avenue) 
 

For more information or questions, contact: 
Ana Ziegler, City of Fort Lauderdale Project Manager II 
954-828-5817 or aziegler@fortlauderdale.gov 
Raymond Nazaire, City of Fort Lauderdale Senior Project Manager 
954-828-8954 or rnazaire@fortlauderdale.gov 
City of Fort Lauderdale Neighbor Service Center 
954-828-8000 or lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov 
 
We appreciate your patience as we work to improve our community's infrastructure and waterfront.  
 
 
If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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